
Announcement:
Alpine Springs County Water District Board Director Opening
Due to an unplanned vacancy, the Alpine Springs County Water 
District has an immediate need for a Board Director to serve the 

remainder of the term until December 2026.
If interested, contact the District General Manager, Joe Mueller, for 

more information before September 6, 2025.
joe@alpinesprings.org 530-583-2342 extension 1

http://www.alpinesprings.org/new



